
600 Elizabeth Street
P.O. Box 3666SPOHN HOSPITAL Corpus Christi, Texas 78404

A Mission of Caring Since 1905 Telephone 512-881-3000

January 8, 1988

Dear Doctor:

As a valued member of the Corpus Christi medical community, I would
like to extend an invitation to you, and a guest, to attend a special
educational dinner program featuring Subir Roy, M.D., with the Univer-
sity of Southern California School of Medicine, speaking on "New
Concepts in the Treatment of Sexually Transmitted Diseases." Hoechst
Pharmaceutical is sponsoring this program specially for the Obstetri-
cian/Gynecologists and Family Practice physicians in the Coastal Bend
on Thursday, Jan. 14, in the Cloverleaf Conference Room at Spohn.
Cocktails will be served at 6:30 p.m., with dinner and the program
beginning at 7 p.m.

Dr. Roy is an associate professor in the Department of Obtestrics and
Gynecology at U.S.C. School of Medicine and on the staff at Women's
Hospital in Los Angeles. A graduate of North Carolina College of
Medicine, he is board certified in OB/GYN and in the subspecialties of
reproductive endocrinology and infectious diseases. He has published
extensively, both in the U.S. and Europe.

We will serve a buffet dinner prior to Dr. Roy's presentation and hope
you can join us for this interesting and informative program. Please
RSVP to 881-3271. I look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,
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Adam McNitzky, M.D.
Chairman, OB/GYN Dept. \

Member of the Incarnate Word Health System


